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1Good report card? 

High grade on a 
test? Make your child 
“King or Queen for a 
Day.”

2Enjoy some outdoor 
physical activity as a 

family today.

3Model good table 
manners for your 

child. Say “Please pass 
the bread,” and “Thank 
you very much.”

4Read a textbook 
assignment with 

your child. Then ask 
your child to tell you 
about it in her own 
words.

5Draw or paint 
blindfolded as one 

person directs the 
other.

6Make your child 
laugh! Tell a joke, 

read a funny story or 
poem, sing a silly song 
or draw a cartoon.

7Ask your child to 
imagine life 150 

years ago. How about 
150 years in the future?

8Play a game of 
charades with  

your child. Use hand 
gestures and motions to 
describe your word.

9Have a jump rope 
contest today. See 

how many jumps your 
child can do in a row.

10Have your child 
draw a picture. 

Ask him to make up a 
story about it and tell it 
to somebody.

11Encourage your 
child to write 

a thank-you note to a 
favorite teacher this 
month.

12Hum a song and 
see if your child 

can guess the name of 
the song.

13Have your 
child use the 

telephone number pad 
to make words. For 
example, 5-6-8-3 = 
“Love.”

14When your 
child is unsuc-

cessful at something, 
ask, “How would you 
do it differently next 
time?”

15Take a fraction 
walk with your 

child and write down 
what you see: 3/6 of 
cars are blue, 4/5 of 
houses have a gray roof.

16Let your child 
plan dinner 

tonight. How many 
food groups can she 
include?

17Bake cookies 
with your child. 

If you’re doubling a 
recipe, have your child 
do the math.

18Have your 
child teach you 

something he needs to 
learn for homework. 
It’s a great way to  
reinforce learning.

19Invent a word 
with your child. 

Write a definition as 
it would appear in the 
dictionary.

20Look over your 
child’s home-

work. Give specific 
compliments and  
helpful criticism.

21Have your child 
name five foods 

that help us grow and 
two foods that taste 
good but do not help 
us grow.

22Talk to your 
child about peer 

pressure. Talk about 
ways to say no to drugs 
and alcohol.

23Fold paper to 
make different 

types of airplanes. See 
which ones fly the best.

24Have your child 
write a poem or 

story from the point of 
view of your family pet.

25Talk with your 
child about 

something she has done 
well today.

26Listen to a piece 
of music that has 

no lyrics. Have your 
child write his own 
words to the song.

27Give your child 
a notebook to 

use as a journal. Ask 
her to write in it for 10 
minutes each day.

28At dinner, have 
each family 

member say something 
nice about every person 
at the table.

29Have your child 
hold his nose 

while he eats. Does it 
affect the taste of the 
food?

30Have your child 
use the Internet 

to research events that 
occurred on the day 
she was born.
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